
 
 

 

 

 

Effective April 1st, 2024, The cost of “Fee for treatment of  

patient’s choice” has changed. If you visit our hospital 

without a refferal letter from another authorized insurance 

medical institution, the following charges will apply. 

 

 

First visit :￥7,700 （Dentist ￥5,500） 

Revisit :￥3,300 （Dentist ￥2,090） 

※ “Revisit” refers to cases where patient wishes to receive treatment 

at our hospital despite having been issued a referral letter to another 

institution. In that case, you will be charged 3,300 yen. 

   

                

                                                                            

    
        

If you visit our hospital without a referral 

letter, the copayment amount will change. 

 

If you are visiting our 

hospital for the first time, 

or if it has been a while 

since your last visit, 

please bring a referral 

letter.

 

Cases in which “fee for treatment 

of patient’s choice” are exempted 

• If you are transported by ambulance. 

• Currently you are receiving benefits 

from the national public medical 

system. 


